
NOTICE 

 
 

 Kalama Telephone Company (“Company”) has today filed with the Washington 

Utilities and Transportation Commission revisions to the Company’s Tariff WN U-1 

(“Tariff”). 

 

The proposed tariff sheets modify Schedule 42 (“Network Access and Toll 

Service”) of the Company’s Tariff WN U-1 by revising the non-recurring charges 

applicable to changes of intrastate presubscribed interexchange carrier requested by either 

the end user subscriber to exchange service or by an interexchange carrier.  Those non-

recurring charges are proposed to be reduced and revised to be more consistent with the 

corresponding interstate charges. 

 

The estimated effect of the proposed tariff revisions on the Company’s annual 

revenues is a reduction of approximately $550. 

 

 The accompanying tariff sheets have an issued date of April 24, 2014, and an 

inserted effective date of June 1, 2014. 

 

 A copy of the proposed tariff sheets, as well as of the Company’s existing Tariff 

WN U-1, is available for public inspection in this office.  A member of our staff will be 

pleased to assist you in obtaining information from the proposed tariff sheets, as well as 

from our existing Tariff WN U-1. 

 

      KALAMA TELEPHONE COMPANY 

 

 

Posted:   April 24, 2014 


